
HELLO,
we are hiring...

hwdsb.on.ca/careers/

Educational 

Assistants

Visit hwdsb.on.ca/careers/educational-assistants/ to learn more. 

For additional questions, please contact recruitment@hwdsb.on.ca.

Why HWDSB? 
•	 We value diverse identities and lived experiences, and are committed 

to co-creating welcoming and inclusive spaces where students and 
staff can be their authentic selves. 

•	 We promote opportunities for growth, including permanent roles 
once on our casual list (not seniority based). 

•	 We provide opportunities for professional development, including 
Behaviour Management Systems (BMS) training. 

Hamilton-Wentworth 
District School Board 
(HWDSB) is hiring 
Educational Assistants! 

We encourage all candidates, 
including students in their final 
semesters, to apply NOW.

Current posting: hwdsb.on.ca/careers/educational-assistants/

Current interview dates: April 12-14, 2023


